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NOTICE Dede — 257\9/9\\1

Launch of Goodwill Cabinet by Happiness Club

The Happiness Club is launching a Goodwill Cabinet on 3§HOctober 2024 at 11:00 AM,
which will be inaugurated by our respected Principal Sir. The Goodwill Cabinet is located
near the Dispensary and Counseling Centre and will serve as a space for sharing and helping
those in need.

Teachers and students who have unused items at home are encouraged to donate them to the
cabinet. These items could be clothes, books, stationery, or anything in good condition that
can bring value to others.

Students are particularly encouraged to participate in this noble initiative, as donations are a
simple yet impactful way to make the world a better place.
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